


on. 
The whole thing stinks and the fact that this was so hushed for so long, reeks of
something rotten. They should find another spot far away from the Ochocos. I do not
see that Crook County will benefit from this at all.
I request that NO ACTION be taken on this project.
Kathleen Allen

I am attaching my signature.
Thank you for your time,
Kathleen Allen 




